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Thursday 9th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This year at Holgate Primary, we are going to be celebrating reading across the whole week from Monday 27th 

February to Friday 3rd March 2023. Our World Book Day will take place on Friday 3rd March and will take the 

theme of “Bedtime Stories.” We would like to invite children to come to school in their pajamas and bring in 

their favourite bedtime story on this day.  

Nurseries, schools and libraries across the UK will celebrate the day with a huge range of events. Here at 

Holgate, we will also be taking part in lots of activities. These will include listening to different bedtime stories, 

reading buddies and taking part in online events.  

A Bookworm Book Fair will also take place during the week. The book fair will be both online (from 27th Feb to 

5th March) and in-person in classes the halls before and after schools – more information will come out about 

this after half term. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

As well as this, every child will receive a £1 World Book Day Book Token that can either be exchanged for a 

special £1 World Book Day book, or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or more from a bookshop. Your 

child’s token will be given out to them after the week.  

Miss Davies  

English Lead 


